
IPLOY ONE PERSON COMPANY 

9th Floor, ACCT Bohol St., Cebu Business Park 

Cebu City, 6000 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 

I am writing to formally inform you that I am resigning from my position as a Customer Service 

Representative effective January 03, 2023. 

 

It has been a pleasure working with you these past 3 years and 10 months. I am very grateful 

for the experience and the relationships I built with the people I worked with in this company, it 

will surely stay with me.  

 

Thank you and God Bless! 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brithany Rica S. Fernan 
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